
South Eastern Health and Social Care Trust response 

 

Good afternoon  – response below from South Eastern Trust 

 

South Eastern Trust welcomes and supports the development of the scheme, that will 
enable patients and families to avail of service that will assist in navigating the loss of a 
baby. 

 

Regards 
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